
Hello Year 6!
I am Mrs Stewart, Head of Year 7 at 

Stopsley and I am really looking 
forward to meeting you soon to start 

our High School Adventure 
together!



Over the next few weeks I am going to 
be setting you a challenge each 

Monday!

I hope you have a lot of fun with them. 
Please return your submissions to: 

 transition@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk



At Stopsley we want to say thank you to all 
the special people looking after us out there!

Challenge 1:
Create a Rainbow!





Colour?

Paint?

Draw
?

Sculpt?

Lego?

Sew?

Build?

Craft?

Pose?
Bake?



Rainbows MUST be part of your 
creation.



Stuck for ideas?

Here’s some I made 
earlier….



I glued some 
ribbons 

to a hat make 
a rainbow.



Made my 
bear look 

fancy!



And tried to 
get the ducks 

to pose!



I took some t-shirts and shaped 
them like a rainbow



I took some 
more              

t-shirts and 
shaped 

them like 
letters.



Thank you 
card

The bear 

Encouraging messages The t-shirts School 
logo

Or do a 
combination!





Make your creations 
into a poster by 
taking a photo.

Email me what you 
have made.

Don’t forget to add 
the school logo ☺

transition@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk





Templates if you want 
them…..






